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April 27, 2012

Ms. Sheila Singletary
Town Clerk, Town of Atlantic Beach
717 30th Avenue South
Atlantic Beach, South Carolina 29582

Dear Ms. Singletary,

On April 6, 2012, our office received your Freedom of Information Act request for our 
“complete file pertaining to the November 1, 2011[,] Atlantic Beach Municipal Election; to 
include any and all notes and formal documents to and from the State Election Commission, 
Horry County Election Commission, the U.S. Department of Justice, the Town of Atlantic 
Beach, and any other state or county government officials, and individuals.”

We have located records responsive to your request. Due to the high volume of Freedom of 
Information Act requests received by the Governor’s Office and the significant costs associated 
with producing the requests, our office will charge a reasonable cost of copying records as 
allowed pursuant to Section 30-4-30(b). We estimate that the costs of these records will be at 
least $26.50 (265 pages at 10 cents per page). You may send a check made payable to the 
“Office of the Governor” at the contact information listed below. Please provide the payment, 
and we will send the information to you.

Contact Information:

Swati S. Patel
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Sincerely,

Swati S. Patel
Chief Legal Counsel


